Port Norfolk Civic League
August 1, 2012
Meeting was called to order by Amy O’Donnell at 7:05 pm in the Port Norfolk Recreation Center. 
It was decided to dispense with the minutes.

The speaker called in sick.
Officer Washington told there was an increase in larceny. There are more officers in the field.  Juveniles are on the streets as it is summer.  Things will really peak at the holiday.

Paul Butler is our new inspector 292-8522 ext. 4228.

We have 117 members.
Erika is working on the welcoming packet; she has a gift certificate from Pizza Box and is writing a welcoming letter. She is going to hand out Thank You’s for keeping your yard nice.
Treasurer reported that the league has 1,538.29 and the parks have 511.80 for a total of 2,050.09.

Reflection Walk ceremony will be Sept 8th at 3:00.
We have 3 homes confirmed for the home tour. It will be held on December 2nd.
Sharon talked of the PONO Light Show. – There will be many contests. Start thinking of want you will do this Christmas.

There are 21 homes for the yard sale, $5 for a permit.  Give the money to Stephanie.

Joanne Rowe would like to beautify the corner in the business area.  She will present at a meeting in the future.
Environmental -  the restaurant at the Large Brothers may be a breakfast bar.
Matt Hartman spoke of the 5K and is planning a neighborhood cleanup on Oct. 20.

Next month meeting will be held on Sept. 6. Dep. City manager will speak.

Meet adjourned at 7:50.
